
From: Heather Daniels  
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 3:09 PM 
Subject: Opposition to Buckingham Through Street  
  
The Milwaukee Special Area Plan on tonight's Plan Commission including extending 
Buckingham through a neighborhood park to Milwaukee St.  I strongly oppose this part 
of the plan.  While I don't live next to the park, my son does participate in a weekly pick 
up kick ball game there so I have been to the park many times.  Breaking up this 
neighborhood park would cause it to be entirely redesigned due to placement of 
playground equipment.  There could be potential safety issues with different sides of the 
park used for different things with a road in the middle of it.  I suggest that the Plan 
Commission ask for that part of the plan to be altered or studied more. 
 
This part of the plan was not discussed with the neighborhood it affects until their 
meeting last Tuesday.  That was also an election day so some people were unable to 
attend as they work the polls. 
 
Thank you 
 
Heather Daniels 
3522 Johns St 
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